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GGA – SUWANEE GIRL’S BOOSTER CLUB
145 Old Peachtree Road, Suwanee, GA 30024
2017 – 2018 SEASON

The Georgia Gymnastics Academy-Suwanee Girl’s Booster Club is seeking sponsors to help support and promote our gymnasts as they enter the 2017-2018 Competitive Season. Please take a moment to look over this information and consider our request.

The Georgia Gymnastics Academy-Suwanee offers girls an opportunity to learn and practice gymnastic skills and participate in athletic competition. Classes are offered to all ages and abilities, ranging from toddlers to high school students. As students become more proficient, they qualify for Competitive Teams and compete against other teams throughout the Southeast.

The GGA-Suwanee Booster Club was formed to help provide financial support to the Competitive Teams. The Booster Club covers the costs associated with the competitive meets – from team entry fees to travel expenses for the coaches and gymnasts, team uniforms and regional/national competitions.

To help meet these financial obligations, the Booster Club offers memberships to the community at various levels of contributions. These membership levels are detailed in the accompanying form. Additionally, the Booster Club annually sponsors a major fundraising event, the Monkey Business Invitational Gymnastics Meet in Suwanee. This year the Monkey Business Invitational is scheduled to take place on October 14th and 15th. Please consider contributing funds or goods to the event. The money and goods will be used in direct support of the operations of these events.

Please note that since we are a non-profit, tax exempt 501 (c) (3) organization (Tax ID # 58-1898841), all contributions are tax deductible. If you are looking for a tax deductible contribution that will directly benefit our local athletes, we are available for contributions at any level and donations towards our major fundraising event (Monkey Business Invitational Meet).  We look forward to adding you to our growing list of supporters for our gymnastics program. Thank you in advance, for your support.

Best Regards,
Kerri Jascomb
President, GGA-Suwanee Girls Booster Club
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